
From: planningcomments@staffsmoorlands.gov.uk
To: Planning Comments (SMDC)
Subject: Comment Received from Public Access
Date: 06 May 2017 10:59:22

Application Reference No. : SMD/2017/0251 Site Address:  Red Lion Inn Boundary Road  Boundary
Staffordshire ST10 2NU Stoke-on-trent 
Comments by: Karen Smith        
From:  
Phone:
Email:
Submission: Support
Comments: It will be great to see this pub expand as it is so popular since the restaurant opened. It is such a
fantastic old building and it is lovely to see people caring for it and wanting to Improve it rather than tear it
down. 
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